
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 5/10/2013 7:50:40 PM
To: Liza Malashenko (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Congrats

Lisa - my sincere congratulations on being made the Assistant Director of SED. It is quite an accomplishment and 
is well deserved. I wish you nothing but the best going forward.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977
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